
 

 

 
Thursday, 12 December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Sefton Immunisation team are attending school on Tuesday 14th January 2025 to 
deliver the HPV vaccine to year 8 pupils. 
  
Please visit the below link to access further information and complete your child’s consent 
form if not done so already, even if you don’t want them to receive their HPV. As this will 
avoid further communications from our service: 
  
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ open in Google Chrome 
If you are unable to complete the online form, please contact our team who will be happy to 
help 01512476130 
  
The HPV virus increases the risk of developing some cancers such as 
• cervical cancer 
• Penile cancer 
• some mouth and throat cancers 
• some cancers of the anus and genital areas 
  
For frequently asked questions please follow the link below 
FAQs | HPV Wise UK 
  
  
Many thanks 
Sefton School Based Immunisation Services 
 
Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust  
Switch House, Suite B, 1st Floor,   
Northern Perimeter Road,   
Bootle, L30 7PT  
 
Phone: 0151 247 6130  
Email:  mcn-tr.seftonimmunisationteam@nhs.net 
www.merseycare.nhs.uk  
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